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I OPPOSE [HB 4028-2]. 

 

There is a finite amount of Federal dollars. 

 

There exists a material flaw in [HB 4028-2] which makes 340B programs more 

expensive. 

 

Congress has not amended the 340B Drug Pricing Program to act as a "Universal 

Health Care" provider.  

340B has been used to fund Healthcare Costs to individuals and Non-Profit 

Corporations who rely on the Federal Funds and are not recognized as contracted-

covered entities. 

 

340B Drug Pricing Program has strict obligations imposed on regulated entities which 

in turns effects the Pharmaceutical Pricing Agreements (PPAs) and Rebate 

Percentage calculations. 

 

340B Drug Pricing Programs are growing faster than intended. 

 

[HB 4028-2] negates the "strict federally imposed regulations." 

 

Drug Manufacturers are under "No Obligation" to offer discounted drugs to every 

pharmacy-only contract-covered entities. 

 

President Biden's intentional facilitation and enabling Illegal Immigration will 

compound an already compromised 340B program. 

 

If [HB 4028-2] is Enrolled, Drug Manufacturers might give the "middle-finger" to the 

State of Oregon.  

The Federal Courts appear to have already ruled in the Drug Manufacturers favor. 

 

There is a finite number of contract-covered entities. 

 

Congress must amend 340B.  

Until then, a lot of people are going to be significantly inconvenienced and or suffer 

without needed medications. Some Non-profits will go "Belly-up." 

 

David S. Wall 



Mr. Oregon Concurs, "It is foreseeable Hospitals might refuse treatment if the Illegal 

Alien population gets sick. Blame President Biden." 

 

 

 

 

 


